
 

 

 Friday 27th January 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

A message from the Headteacher 

A sincere thank you to Mr Moss who, not only donated many bedding plants to school but who gave up his time to plant them all to create 

vibrant colours around our school grounds for all our children to enjoy. That is a huge act of kindness and has certainly brightened all the 

children’s and staff’s cold mornings when coming to school. You are a kind and thoughtful man who is most definitely a ‘bucket filler!’ 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 15th February 6.00pm     – Year 2 SAT meeting for Parents in Year 2 classroom. 

Thursday 9th February 1.30-3.15pm  - Inspire workshop for RECEPTION Parents in school hall. 

Thursday 16th February 1.30-3.15pm - Inspire workshop for RECEPTION Parents in school hall. 
 

 

Team points winners for this week are the  Green Dragons (2nd week running Well Done!) 
 

 

This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned 

the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!! 

Reception – Heidi Danson  Year One – Lottie Haslam   Year Two – Freya Parker   

Year Three – Liam Dungey  Year Four – Oliver Massey  Year Five – Olivia Hatton Year Six – Lily Robinson  
 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning Monday 30th January 2017  

Monday – Y4, Y5 & Y6 Rugby 

Wednesday – Y1/Y2 Tag Rugby 

Thursday – Netball starts for KS2 

Friday – Judo 

 

Sainsburys Vouchers: We are collecting Sainsburys vouchers again. Please put any vouchers in the box in reception. 

 

Please ‘like’ our FOSJ Facebook page – The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes – thanks. 

 

 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize – Wednesday 25th January 2017 – Bonus Ball number 39 – lucky winner Rhona Gallagher. 
 

 

Quote of the week 

 

A Year 1 girl said that 

“A Year 2 boy helped me to open my bottle of water, because he saw me struggling in the corridor with it. This filled my bucket. “ 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

Miss M Daley 

 

Champions of Champions - HOCKEY 

Congratulations Jack Purtill, Lewis Thrush, Scarlett Moss -Turner, Maddie Andrews and Christian Slater (Yr 5 & 6 pupils) 

for competing against and beating schools from Leigh East then the Westleigh winners to then finally beating Sacred 

Heart. Mrs Shaw said these children played tremendously well and were determind to win!. She is very proud of you all. 

I am just delighted that you are representing our school now to compete on regionals in Manchester. Well done to you all! 

A polite reminder that all dinner money should be put in an envelope with name of child and amount and put in pupils’ 

planners in their bags. If you require envelopes you are welcome to collect a pack from the school reception office free 

of charge. Please try to encourage your child to take this envelope out of their planner and hand in to their class teacher. 

 


